
Liidljj Ky§ First Nation

August 1, 2008

Adrian Paradis, Senior Regulatory Officer

Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board

Box 2130, 7th Floor, 4910 50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NTX1A2P6

Re: Support for the Development and Operation of Prairie Creek Mine

Dear Mr. Paradis;

This letter is to confirm that we the Liidlii Kue First Nation are in support of the

development and operation of the Prairie Creek Mine as long as it is carried out in

compliance with all applicable regulations and laws and in an environmentally responsible

manner.

We recognize that this development will bring significant economic benefits to the Dehcho

region and we will endeavour to work with Canadian Zinc Corporation towards maximizing

any of the economic opportunities the Prairie Creek Mine Operations may present.

Currently LKFN has no means to meet with CZN officials and the other affected

communities to discuss our common interests with regards to this resource development

project. Until such time we cannot hold meaningful talks without proper funding from

federal sources.

Mahsi,

Chief Keyna Norwegian

Liidlii Kue First Nation

cc Trish Merrithew-Mercredi, RDG INAC

John F. Kearney, Chairman CZN

PO Box 469 Fort Simpson, NT. XOE 0N0

Phone: (867)695-3131 Fax: (867)695-2665


